
 

 

 

What a great start to the year we have had! It has been lovely to see all of the children back, looking smart in 

their uniforms and ready to learn. Our topic this term (until Christmas) is Water World and so far in 

Geography, we have learned: all about the different features of a river; rivers from the British Isles; as well as 

rivers around the world. I have been so pleased with how punctual the children have been with their quality 

pieces of homework; some of them have been displayed around the school – I can’t wait to see more! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week, Year 6 delivered their first pupil led worship of the year; their topic was ‘Charities.’ The charities 

were chosen by the children and they worked in pairs to create a PowerPoint presentations and scripts to 

present to the rest of the school. 

 

 

 

 

We have been looking at Place Value and Number in our Maths sessions and 

the children have been working hard with some new concepts and showing resilience. We have been using lots 

of different representations to extend our understanding. We have taken part in some Active Maths; the 

children worked well as a group to consolidate their rounding knowledge. This week we have been looking 

specifically at Roman Numerals; I have challenged to children to see how many times they see them on the TV. 

 

 

 

 

 

This term, we are focusing on ‘Kensuke’s Kingdom.’ So far we have found out about the main character 

Michael and his family; they have started a voyage around the world in their sailing boat ‘Peggy Sue’ – ask your 

children to tell you what else they know about the story so far! 

 

 


